
  
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be performing our Lower School Christmas Show on Friday 14th December at 
10am. 
 
              “The Priory Woods Gogglebox Christmas Special” 
 
There are no tickets required, and you are welcome to bring other family members. 
There will be refreshments provided afterwards. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there.  
 
Janet Coyle  
Lower School Phase Leader 
 
 
 


